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SB 210 is the ABSOLUTELY a terrible idea, a step backward, inefficient, and an 

embarrassment to the State of Oregon.   Vote-by-mail is the most modern, efficient, 

and cost effect method for participation in democracy.   Any one or organization who 

does not recognize that is NOT motivated to support our democracy.   There is a 

different agenda.   That, most likely, is the RESTRICTION of voting rights!   This, 

more than likely, compelled by interests OUTSIDE of our State, such as the 

Republican Party and MAGA Nazis!   Making the process of voting difficult and 

painful and burdensome is the objective of the evil Republican Party.  Citizens will 

have to leave work to vote or wait for hours.   That translates into NOT voting for 

many of those citizens.   Be mindful that the NEXT step from the republicans will be a 

reduction in actual physical voting locations, to FURTHER restrict opportunity! 

Proponents of this proposal have NOT demonstrated that there are ANY issues with 

the current vote-by-mail process!  No fraud, no cheating... nothing found!   This is all 

part and parcel of the radical Republican Nazis to choke down our ability to vote.   

Proponents of this bill should be ashamed, embarrassed, and voted out of office!  

But, if they can restrict voting just enough... that will be difficult to do! 


